Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
DISTRICT BOARD OF TRUSTEES
MIAMI DADE COLLEGE
P U B L I C   A N O U N C E M E N T
REGARDING SOLICITING APPLICATIONS FOR
Request for Qualifications
CONSTRUCTION MANAGEMENT “AT RISK” SERVICES

FOR DEFERRED MAINTENANCE PROJECTS
Scope of Services: Pursuant to Section 287.055 Florida Statutes the District Board of Trustees of Miami Dade College (the "Board") is soliciting proposals for Construction Management “at risk” services for deferred maintenance projects at Homestead, Kendall, Wolfson and North Campuses. These projects consist of mechanical upgrades, reroofing, waterproofing, civil, sewer and related work.
Detailed information regarding scope and budget for each of the four projects can be found on the RFQ document 2019-RB-02. No one firm will be selected for more than one project. 
Application Packet: Interested parties can obtain application materials by visiting Miami Dade College Purchasing website on or after August 8, 2018 at www.mdc.edu/purchasing/bid-posting.aspx 
Please direct questions to; Ramon S. Bristol Castrillon, CPPO, FCCN, Assistant Purchasing Director, Facilities/Plant Maintenance Tel: (305)237-0011, Email: rbristol@mdc.edu.
